
P,e: Final reports on power surges at GT in May 

J BLAKEMAN 

Tue 30/07/2013 10:39 

To:Grenfell Tower Leaseholder’s Association <grenfellleaseholdersassociation@hotrnail.co.uk>; Judith Blakeman 

<cllr.blakeman@rbkc.gov.uk>; 

<cllrr.atkinson@rbkc.gov.uk>; 

Dear Tunde 

At the moment the Council is preparing its response to your petition, which will be available very 
soon. It does seek to address most of your questions - although you may not find the answers all 
satisfactory. 

I apologise for not letting you have my notes of our meeting, unfortunately I was laid up for most of 
last week with a nasty summer bug - now thankfiflly gone. 

Kind regards. 

Judith 

From: Grenfell Tower Leaseholder’s Association <grenfellleaseholdersassociation@hotmail.co.uk> 

To: Judith Blakeman <cllr.blakeman@rbkc.gov.uk> 

0¢: "cllrr atkinson@rbkc ~tov uk" 
<cllrr.atkinson@rbkc.gov.uk> 

Sent: Tuesday, 30 July 2013, 9:52 

Subject: Final reports on power surges at GT in May 

Dear Cllr. Judith Blakeman, 
It has been quite sometimes now since we received only briefing from KCTMO on behalf of RBKC 
in relation to the catastrophic power surges during May 2013. 
We the residents of Grenfell Tower request you as our ward cllr. to seek full and comprehensive 
report in relation to the power surges without further delay before we take it further. 

Best Wishes 
Tunde Awoderu 
The vice Chairman 
The Grenfell Tower Leaseholder’s Association 
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